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Employee of the month awards at Hengist Field Care Home

Congratulations to Patricia, Chelsea and Wendy

Hengist Field Care Home recognise the importance of rewarding hard work and acknowledging when staff members go

above and beyond in their day-to-day duties.

This month, we are very pleased to award Patricia and Chelsea our Healthcare Assistants, and Wendy our Receptionist, with flowers,

Employee of the Month certificates and shopping vouchers.

A big well done to all three girls!
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